
SEBI vide circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/38 

dated March 19, 2020, had extended by one month (from May 31, 2020 to 
June 30, 2020), the timeline for submission of the Annual Secretarial 

Compliance (ASC) Report for the year 2019 - 2020, for listed entities. 

  

Relaxation : 

  

Considering the current situation and challenges faced by listed entities 
and Practicing Company Secretaries due to the continuing impact of the 

CoVID-19 pandemic. It has been decided to further extend the timeline for 
submission of the ASC Report by one more month, to July 31, 2020. 

  

Read full circular at: 

  

https://www.sebi.gov.in/legal/circulars/jun-2020/further-extension-of-time-

for-submission-of-annual-secretarial-compliance-report-by-listed-entities-
due-to-the-continuing-impact-of-the-covid-19-pandemic_46933.html 
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